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January 2019 

 
January started the “changing of the guard” with a new mayor and four new 
council members.  The police force added two new officers.  The mayor and I have 
been reviewing the public safety section of the city and both agree some changes 
can be made to improve our image.  Our first change was to post pictures of all 
our officers on the city website page (https://www.audubonparkky.org/audubon-
park-police.html) along with their, name, rank, and email address.  At the March 
meeting my plan is to release a date to have “coffee with Audubon Park Police 
Command Staff night.”  This will be done for residents to meet the leaders of the 
police force.  This will enable residents to speak directly to us about any topic they 
want.  I will also be introducing a plan to the council at the March meeting as to 
how the police force will increase the visibility of the police force to the residents 
of Audubon Park utilizing the same resources and no extra expense.  My tenure at 
Audubon Park will be reaching six years soon and I am very excited to build a 
working relationship with the new mayor and council to improve police service to 
residents of Audubon Park.  January was a very safe month in Audubon Park.  Here 
is a brief summary of activity: 
 
Reported Crime: There was no reported crime for the month of January.  One 

report for Domestic Violence was taken.  There were 2 people 
arrested on felony warrants for drugs and theft charges and 
two people arrested for misdemeanor warrants for drug 
offenses.   

Type of runs: Burglar alarms top the list.  We had five burglar alarm runs 
that all turned out to be false.  There were also 4 domestic 
problem related runs (cabin fever).   

 
Traffic Violations: Police conducted six traffic stops.  Tree warnings were given, 

and three tickets were written. 
 
Parking Citations: Nine Parking Citations were written for “No Parking from 0200 

to 0600.”  We get many repeat offenders on this. 
 
Suspicious Persons: We stopped five non-residents of Audubon Park we believe 

were in the neighborhood with the intent to commit a crime. 
 
There was an increase of activity recorded on the “Ring” doorbell cameras. 
None of the recorded people on the cameras had committed crimes.  Salud     
  
Mike Minniear 
Chief of Police 
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